EXAMINATION URGENT

VISVA-BHARATI : EXAMINATION SECTION
NOTIFICATION

All Principals of Bhavanas / Vibhaga, Visva-Bharati

All Heads of the Departments of Bhavanas / Vibhaga, Visva-Bharati
The Proctor (Chhatra Parichalaka), Visva-Bharati

The Dean of Students’ Welfare, Visva-Bharati

The Foreign Students’ Advisor, Visva-Bharati
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In continuation of our earlier notification of even dated 10/02/2021, it is notified for
general information that the date for Registration of the newly admitted students to
Undergraduate and Post-Graduate Courses of Semester-l for the session 2020-21 has
been extended upto 28/02/2021.

Examination Web Portal is as follows :

http:/lvbu.ucanapply.com

Step by step instructions have been given in the ‘News Section’ of the portal.
Registration of all the students in the Web Portal is mandatory. However, the students who
have already registered themselves in the examination portal should not register again.
They will only add another course in their existing portal.

Therefore, the Principals of the Bhavanas / Vibhaga and Heads of the Departments /

Centres are requested to bring it to the notice of all students.
In the event of any inconvenience, the students may contact through the following email

address: vbexamhelpline@gmail.com

Memo No. EXAM / E.8.9 / 2020-21 Joint Registrar (Examinations)
Date: 22.02.2021 Visva-Bharati

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:

1. The Librarian (Offg.), Central Library, Visva-Bharati

2. The Senior System Analyst & Incharge, Computer Centre, Visva-Bharati - He is
requested to upload the notification in the University Website at an early date.
Deputy Registrar & C.S. to Vice-Chancellor, Visva-Bharati
The Assistant Registrar (Examinations), Visva-Bharati
The Section Officers (Examinations), Visva-Bharati
P.A. to the Registrar, Visva-Bharati
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